Pensioners 1976

The Convener then intimated that pensions for the present year totalled 7, namely 3 wholes from the Bakers, three wholes and one half from the Bonnetmakers and one half from the Fleshers.

The Convener proposed that the Pension for one whole share should be raised from £120 to £200.

Deacon Ernest M. Suttie queried whether if this was passed pensions could be maintained at this figure or a higher figure and was assured that this would be the case, and accordingly seconded the proposal.
The Convener then drew the Craftsmen’s attention to the fact that the Pensioners seemed to be disappearing quite rapidly and he considered that this was an appropriate time to consider the whole question of Pensions especially considering that destitution as such had more or less disappeared. He felt that the whole aspect of the matter should be explored and he suggested a small Sub-Committee should be appointed and report back to the Eighteen Fund Court.
Deacon G. B. Smith though this was a very good idea and seconded the proposal. The Committee would consist of the convener the Clerk and other members to be appointed by the Convener.
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